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Subject: Rezoning of College Heights Pub-PG

From: Chloe 
Date: June 14, 2020 at 10:47:16 AM PDT 
To: "mayorandcouncil@pg.ca" <mayorandcouncil@pg.ca> 
Cc: Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Rezoning of College Heights Pub-PG 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

My husband and I both oppose the rezoning of the College Heights Pub to a cannibis store/outlet. 
This location is near a high school, our youth have enough Issues to deal with already let alone promoting drug use. 
I understand there are other locations already to purchase cannibis. 
How many pubs, dollar stores and now, cannibis stores will this city need? It’s ridiculous. 

Richard and Rose Sawatsky 
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